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357-2023-1602 
 
August 30, 2023 
 
His Worship Dan O'Mara 
Mayor 
Municipality of Temagami 
Email:  dan.omara@temagami.ca  
 
Dear Mayor O'Mara: 
 
Thank you for meeting with me at the 2023 Association of Municipalities of Ontario 
(AMO) conference in London. I always appreciate the opportunity to meet with 
municipal partners to learn about the priorities in your communities.  
 
Our government is working to support growth in Ontario with a plan to create jobs, build 
homes, and keep our economy open and strong. We will do this while continuing to 
protect Ontario’s natural heritage and enforcing the strict environmental standards 
Ontarians expect. 
 
I look forward to working in collaboration with you to keep Ontario moving forward and 
to further support growth for our communities for all Ontarians. 
 
Once again, thank you for meeting with me and please accept my best wishes.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
David Piccini 
Minister of the Environment, Conservation and Parks
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